
Esc No. : 35/Org        Date : 19.03.2019 

To 
The General Manager,  
Southern Railway, 
Chennai. 
 
Respected Sir, 
  
 Sub : Farewell function to the General Manager/S.Rly in view of  
                     Superannuation. 
      ********* 
  

The NFIR Union would like to have a farewell function in view of your 

Superannuation in the last week of March 2019. 

We would be much obliged, if your goodself could spare your valuable time and 

make it convenient to attend the Farewell Function. 

    Thanking you, 
                    Yours faithfully, 

  

                        (P.S.Suriyaprakasam) 
             JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES 
 


